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January Newsletter 
 

Stroke Support Group 
358 North Pleasant Street, Amherst, MA 01002 

Second Saturday of every month, 10:30 am – 12:00 pm 

 

Hello everyone! 

It was wonderful to see everyone at our 

first meeting of the year. We missed some 

of our “regulars”, but were thrilled to see 

new faces join our group. Hope to see 

everyone next month! 

 

 

Wedding Bells are ringing! 

Lots of good news! 

Maureen’s daughter got 

engaged over the holidays 

AND Jeannie’s son also got 

engaged. Best wishes to the 

happy couples! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 11 

February SSG Meeting 

- 10:30 am 

March 11 

March SSG Meeting - 

10:30 am 

  March 25 

Shine a Light SSG 

Showcase - 11:00 am 

 

Never Give Up 

Videos 

Many of you 

expressed interest in 

sharing your messages 

of hope in our Never 

Give Up videos. We’ll 

be starting to plan and 

make the films soon. 

Let us know if you’d 

like to be part of it!  
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Local Event 

Wine and Canvas Fundraiser 

The Amherst Senior Center is hosting a painting 

fundraiser at the Hampshire Mall. Complete your 

own work of art with step by step instructions.  

Saturday January 28, 2017 

2:00 pm – 4:00 pm, $30.00 (includes all supplies) 

Contact: 413 – 259 – 3060 to sign up 

 

 

 

 

 

Shine a Light: SSG 

Showcase 

You all have so 

much talent! 

Whether you’d like 

to do a dance, play 

a song, read a 

poem, or whatever 

else, we would love 

for you to join the 

Shine a Light 

showcase lineup in 

March. Let us know 

if you are interested! 

 

 

 

Aphasia Pals 

With the new semester starting, 

the Aphasia Pals program will 

be starting back up! If you are 

interested in a Pal, email 

jacquie@umass.edu 


